
 
 

FRIENDS’ FOOTNOTES 
September 2020             

President's Letter: 
Hello to all our members of “Library Friends”. 

Hope everyone is doing well.  Once again time has flown by and here we are 
feeling a little fall in the air!  Personally my favorite time of year.  First and 
foremost I want to thank everyone who took part in the Labor Day Friends Book 
Sale!  It is a lot of work, setting up, arranging the books, working shifts during the 
sale and then taking everything down and storing all the books. Etc., whew!!!!  
But in the end, we see the reward in all the money we made to help support the 
library. The final totals will be announced at the September meeting. The Friends 
meeting, September 28, will be held as planned with a few minor changes. One 
of which is the meeting will be held outside in the community Ramada.  It will 
start at 1:00 p.m. as usual.  We are excited to have a guest speaker for this 
meeting, Delphia Strickland, Licensed Wildlife Rehabilitation Director. We are 
fortunate to have Delphia join us as we have had to reschedule her visit due to 
the pandemic more than once.  Please remember to invite guests to our meeting, 
as this speaker will be most interesting.  The business meeting will take place 
shortly after our refreshment break.  I will be out of town during this time so 
Debbie Tamietti will be conducting the meeting’ Thanks Debbie! 

Enjoy these fall days and always remember to keep smiling, it's contagious!! 

Sue Hedman, President 

 

Treasurer’s Report:        
   Bank balance as of 8/01/2020                                  $9,011,80                    

               Library Book Sales                                                       101.00                              

    Dues                                                                            10 
   Expense for Library Cleaning                                        (100.00)                                                              
    Ending Bank Balance          8/31/2020                      $9,022.80 
    
 
 

Carol Trimble, Treasurer 

 
Secretary’s Report :        There was no meeting in August. 



  

 

 Members to keep in our thoughts and prayers:              
     Bill Gaston, Barbara Grillo,   

If you know of someone to add to our concern list, please contact         

  Jean Larson or Ann Pendleton at 476-3678 
 

Library Manager’s Report:   

 

By:  Ann Pendleton 

We got this great picture of John holding his 
Raffle Basket gift certificates!  
 
 

 

ROCK PAINTING 
 

Marion Wilson, a very talented 

crafter, has graciously offered to 
give a class on Rock Painting, 

September 25th, Friday, 1 pm, in 
our Library Activity Room. Sign up 

for this special event! The program 
is free! Sign up in the library or 

email peagan.ihp@gmail.com!     

 

 


